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Dear Senators, 

 

As both a fisherman and a recreational boat user I am in favor of SB1590.  In addition 

the electrification motors for recreational boats is coming sooner than you think.  

Given the weight of the batteries from electric motors, they will never pass the weight 

limits currently in place.  I would much rather promote recreation in clean water from 

battery use vs having petroleum products being discharged into our environment 

from internal combustion engines. 


